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October 29, 1940

Miss Laura Gilpin.
317 Cheyenne Road
Colorado Springs, Colorado 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you ever so much 
for sending the pictures. They are de­
lightful and they will certainly be 
used in U. S. Camera.

Furthermore, I would 
like to talk to you about a book, 
though not with any commitments. I 
have always been a great admirer of 
your work and I hope that one out of 
four Lens League books can be a woman 
photographer’s.

Won’t you write me
about your other material? I think it 
should be more of an Indian book, pos­
sibly breaking down into four separate 
sections if you have them to offer.

Will you forgive me 
if I am late in running some of this 
material in the magazine? We are usually 
two or three issues ahead and that means 
four to six months.

Cordially,

T. J. Maloney
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